
5th February 2025


Dear Parents,


I am very pleased to be sharing the most recent report on Greenfields School 
from the Independent Schools Inspectorate (ISI).


The report states that the school meets all the standards that were considered 
during the inspection.


The care for our pupils comes out strongly in the report, with mention of the 
“detailed induction” for boarders, the range of activities we provide, and our 
effective management of risk. The fact that we “actively promote the wellbeing 
of pupils by ensuring they are supported to individually achieve their full 
potential” is a welcome observation. 


Safeguarding gets the full seal of approval with arrangements “implemented 
effectively” and all regulatory requirements met. The fact that concerns are 
promptly responded to and clearly recorded is also mentioned, as well as the 
monitoring done by senior staff and trustees.


Teaching was extensively reviewed by the visiting team, with the inspectors 
noting that “Teachers use their subject knowledge well to implement suitably 
sequenced lessons. They provide clear feedback to pupils which helps to support 
them to deepen their understanding.” They also commented on the monitoring 
of pupil achievement and the accountability for progress of students.


The report also states that “Senior leaders demonstrate good skills and 
knowledge and fulfil their responsibilities effectively.” This includes the oversight 
of the school by Greenfields Educational Trust.


Here is a link to the full report:

https://www.isi.net/institutions/school/greenfields-school-6492


Yours sincerely,


Andrew Hodgson





Headteacher

https://www.isi.net/institutions/school/greenfields-school-6492

